
From: Steingass, Joyce
Sent: 4/10/2012 10:51:52 AM

Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Update from Joyce

Hi Jane,

Just updating you that I transmitted an application to the PG&E database last evening where I applied 
for the posting of Manager, Risk Register.

I am in meetings this morning, but will hopefully reach Karen Roth this afternoon, (psst™ I left Karen’s 
ceil phone number in my notebook at home today!)

I attempted to reach her PG&E office extension today by dialing 973-7000, but once again, I was 
diverted to the Customer Relations voicemail box, where I left a message that I would like to reach 
Karen. The operator notified me that they do not divulge any telephone number for any employee, and 
it matters not that I work for the CPUC.

Or, my contact information is below. Thanks,

Joyce W. Steingass, PE

Senior Utilities Engineer - Risk Assessment Unit

Consumer Protection and Safety Division

California Public Utilities Commission

(415) 355-5532 (office) or (925) 639-1896 (cell)

iws@cpuc.ca.gov
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